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All School  
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Awards/5th 

Grade Moving 
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20691 Williams Highway  

Williams, OR  97544    
541-846-7224 

School Hours:  7:40am-1:55pm     
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

Pioneer Pride Day-wear 
red and black 

L 
District-Wide Late 
Start-School Starts    
1hour late-8:40am 

L 

L 

June 10th  
All School Family Picnic Lunch  

and Play Day   
Grab a blanket, pack a lunch and join 

your students during their lunch time and 
join in on the fun Play Day activities.  

Lunches start at 11:15 and activities run 
till the end of the day. 



 

The 5th Grade “Moving On” and Year End Award Ceremony will be held on Wednesday, 
June 12, 2019 from 9:30am-11:00am.  All parents and family members are encouraged 
to attend: 

 Students who are graduating 5th grade and moving to Jr. High School next year 
will celebrate their accomplishments and achievements at Williams  Elementary 
with speeches and a special video. 

 We will also recognize students for Attendance, Accelerated Reader Points, 
Presidential Achievement Awards, and Rotary Student of the Year. 

 We will also recognize    

      Kindergarten graduates! 

JET BOAT EXCURSION FIELD TRIP  
 

When:  Wednesday,  June 5th.   Bus leaves School at 
8:15am sharp.  Chaperones must travel on the bus please. 
We will return in time for buses to take students home. 
What to bring:  Please make sure your student has warm 
clothes as it could be cooler in the morning.  It would be a 
good idea to apply sun screen in the 
morning as well.  It is not advised for 
students to wear hats or sun glasses as 
the boat does travel fast and they 
could  be lost  
(a sweatshirt/raincoat with an 
attached hoodie or poncho is 
recommended).  Lunch is provided by 
the OK Corral. 



 

See You in  
September! 

MEDICATIONS 
If your student has any 
medications in the school 

office, please pick them up 
before the end of the 
school year or they 

will be properly 
disposed of. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Williams Elementary Staff, Students, and 
Community would like to THANK  Serve 
Grants Pass Volunteers who came to our 

school on Saturday, May 18th.  Volunteers 
trimmed trees, weed eated, and weeded all of 

the exterior areas of our school. 

LOST AND FOUND 
Please make it a point to have 
your student take a look in the 
lost in found for any coats or 
items they may have left at 

school this year!  All Lost and 
Found items are on the rack in 

the bus pick-up area. 

Online Registration will open for the 
2019-20 School Year on June 17th.  
Register your students online at : 
 
http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/portal 


